
 

From: Erika Crespo  
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 3:30 PM 
To: abarnes@stephenvilletx.gov 
Cc: Johnny.Davis@jacobs.com; molina.rudy@epa.gov; Colleen Cook <Colleen.Cook@tceq.texas.gov>; 
Carol Moulton <Carol.Moulton@tceq.texas.gov>; Bismark Otorino <Bismark.Otorino@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: Completion of Substantial Modification to Incorporate the Pretreatment Streamlining Rule 
Required and Optional Provisions into the City of Stephenville’s Pretreatment Program - TPDES Permit 
No. WQ0010290001 
 
Mr. Barnes, 
 

This email is being sent in lieu of a letter in order to acknowledge that the TCEQ has completed its review 
of the proposed substantial modification to incorporate both the required and optional provisions of the 
Pretreatment Streamlining Rule [rev. Federal Register/ Vol. 70, No. 198/ Friday, October 14, 2005/ Rules 
and Regulations, pages 60134-60798] into the City of Stephenville’s approved pretreatment program.  
 

The proposed substantial modification package was originally submitted to the TCEQ on November 13th, 
2012, and revisions to it were submitted on April 6th, 2020; on July 1st, 2020; and on August 24th, 2020.   The 
TCEQ has determined that this substantial program modification submission is technically complete.  The 
City of Stephenville’s approved pretreatment program shall now proceed forward with adequate public 
participation, as well as obtain city council approval of this program modification.  
 

After the city council has approved and adopted the revised legal ordinance (and other portions of the 
pretreatment program as necessary), the City of Stephenville’s approved pretreatment program shall 
submit four complete copies of its modified approved program to us so that we can update all of our 
records accordingly.  Three of these copies need to be bound, and one copy can be left 
unbound.  Additionally, you will need to retain a complete copy of your modified approved pretreatment 
program for your records.  
 

Please submit these four complete copies of your modified approved pretreatment program, without any 
unapproved changes included, to us by December 7, 2020.  If additional time is needed in order for this 
submission to made, please let me know.  We will approve your substantial Pretreatment Streamlining 
Rule modification through the next TPDES permit action for WQ0010290001.   
 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me through email or by phone 
at (512) 239-1827.  Thank you, and I hope that you have a wonderful rest of the week. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Erika Crespo 
 

Pretreatment Team Leader 

Water Quality Division  |  TCEQ 

Email:  erika.crespo@tceq.texas.gov    

Phone:  512-239-1827 (O)   |  512-626-4906 (C) 

 

          
 

How is our customer service? Fill out our online customer satisfaction survey at 
http://www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey. 
 

mailto:abarnes@stephenvilletx.gov
mailto:Johnny.Davis@jacobs.com
mailto:molina.rudy@epa.gov
mailto:Colleen.Cook@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:Carol.Moulton@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:Bismark.Otorino@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:erika.crespo@tceq.texas.gov
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tceq.texas.gov%2Fcustomersurvey&data=04%7C01%7CErika.Crespo%40tceq.texas.gov%7C2a99ccac75fc47368f3e08d89b81f570%7C871a83a4a1ce4b7a81563bcd93a08fba%7C0%7C0%7C637430329763274379%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qB8OWwMiPkYMLOTn83lo8sPh6mZ%2BoKCXnpskq2vedVM%3D&reserved=0

